From: carol aka chris christoffel

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Permit # 5264-W
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Permit # 5264-W comments
I think and my research has confirmed that the C&H Hog Farm draft permit
5264-W was improperly approved by ADEQ and should be denied because -
1. the NPDES permit assume water discharge not hog feces and it
violates Reg 5.301
2. This is a KARST area and oll the facility and most of the spreading
fields are atop the karst. It doesn't take a rocket scientist to know
that is so so WRONG and absolutely will pollute. Because of the
inarguable presence of karst and the inordinate risks it poses,
particularly in the watershed of the Buffalo National River, this permit
should be denied.
3. It does not comply with AWMFH - there are numerous examples of
non-compliance that are being supplied to you via the Buffalo River
Alliance and | concur with those examples.
4. There are already a raised level of nitrates in Big Creek which can
be correlated to the initial C&H permit.
5. C&H is trying to increase the number of swine.

etc etc etc etc etc

Do your job, do diligence and do not grant a No-Discharge permit and
revoke the current permit for the C&H Hog Factory. STOP THE POLLUTION
OF THE BUFFALO RIVER, A NATIONAL TREASURE.

CJ CHRISTOFFEL

1510 E. OVERCREST ST.

FAYETTEVILLE, AR 72703
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